
James Monroe Elementary School
September 2021

Principal’s Message
Hello Mighty Monroe Families!  We are now well into September!  We have celebrated
Labor Day, and are currently in the 6th week of school!  Progress Reports #1 will soon be
available to you so you can monitor your child’s progress.  The weather will be cooling
down soon, so be sure your child bundles up in the morning if you feel it is necessary.
Please remember that we are still adhering to the processes and protocols outlined by
Madera Unified and the Madera County Public Health Department, when it comes to identifying students who are
showing symptoms, sending them home, or parents keeping them home, and what to do for students needing to be
cleared before returning to school.  We all know this is not an ideal situation, and it can be frustrating at times, but
please know and understand that the nurse, administration, and school site are following the protocols that are
currently in place.  Thank you for all your continued support!

Upcoming
Events
9/1 - Day 1 of September!

9/1-9/3 - MAP Growth Test

9/3 - Spirit Day - Wear Monroe
“Gear” or RED!

9/6 - NO SCHOOL in Observance
of Labor Day

9/7-9/10 - MAP Growth Test for
Math: Grades 1 & 2

9/10 - Spirit Day - Wear Monroe
“Gear” or RED!

9/13 - Beginning of 6th week of
school!

Elective Classes Begin!

9/14 - Zoo Talks for Grade 5

Event Highlights

Sports at Monroe!!!

We had not seen this for quite some time, so we were definitely excited
to see SPORTS AT THE SCHOOL SITE!  This past Friday, our Mighty
Monroe Bear boys and girls basketball teams were in action versus
Ezequiel Tafoya Charter School.  It was great to see our students outside
cheering on our teams, parents rooting for their child/team, vendors
(SPED TEAM) selling snacks and goodies, and the players putting in their
best effort during the game.

We want to thank Mr. Espinosa for working extra hard in setting things
up, picking up the referees, and lots of behind the scenes work!  Thank
you to coaches Amezola, Connolly, and Aguilar for working with our
students, and to everyone who came out to support our teams.

We are proud to say that both our Monroe boys and girls teams were
victorious!  Awesome job!!!
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9/23 - Superintendent Lile to
visit James Monroe

9/29 - School Site Council (SSC)
Meeting @ 3:00 pm

9/30 - ELAC Meeting @ 5:00 pm

Stay Informed with the
PARENT SQUARE APP


